
Dear Tres Valles West Property Owner, 
 
The Board is in the process of determining the committees for the coming year.  As I am sure you are 
aware, volunteer workers on the various committees are essential to maintaining, managing, and enhancing 
Tres Valles West. 
 
There were many contributors last year, and many who have been volunteering and contributing 
extensively in time and energy - and also financially over the past years.  The Board would like to 
especially thank the following committee members, committee chairpersons, and other volunteers: 
 
Gary Babbitt 
Kathy Carrell 
Brian Chiquette 
Tom Coseno 
Ron Geiser 
Jane Gerik 
Robin Keppers 
Mark McBroom 
Kelly McBroom 
Busy McLean 
Trudy Menke 
Nancy Powers 
Andy Pursch 
Karen Pursch 
Greg Woods 
Mary Woods 
 
The following are the committees we expect to operating with in the coming year.  Each committee will 
have a Board member as representative.  The responsibilities of each committee are outlined in the attached 
document.  We hope a number of you will agree to participate in the management of TVW by volunteering 
to serve on a committee!  Please contact the Board member responsible for your area of interest. 
 
Finance - Angie Chiquette, Board Rep - 719-742-3003 
Governance - Larry Goldman, Board Rep - 210-490-4332 (after 6:00pm) 
Road Maintenance and Weed Abatement - Angie Chiquette, Board Rep - 719-732-3003 
Maintenance of Common Area - Monroe Menke, Board Rep - 903-780-2444 
Architectural - Monroe Menke, Board Rep - 903-780-2444 
Communication - Maria Smith, Board Rep - 817-366-4802 
Domestic Water System - John Frederick, Board Rep - 303-733-9807 
Long Range Planning - Maria Smith, Board Rep - 817-366-4802 
 
We are looking forward to the coming year. 
TVW Board of Directors  

 
 


